
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/13/2013 10:52:11 AM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Bee: 
Subject: Contractor safety discussion next week? 

Liza 

Prompted by some questions from General Hagan last week, you and I talked about having a 
meeting on PG&E's contractor safety program. We'd like to bring a few folks in for that 
discussion and I was hoping we could find time on your calendar next week? 

Might that be possible? 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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